
 

Malcolm Johnson 
Second Bass 1956-1996; Long Service Member 
1936-January 15 1996 

Employed at the Royal Mint, Mal Johnson of Lloyd Street, Gelli, was 

a stalwart member of the Second Bass section for forty years. He 

actually joined the First Bass section in 1956 before transferring to 
another section some years later. He was a faithful chorister who 

displayed incredible passion for the Choir and refused to hear any 

criticism of it. It was during the Choir’s tour of America in 1994 that 
he learned of the death of his wife Jean and sadly less than two 

years later Mal also passed away, aged 60. 

 


